
In observance of Patriot's Day
BHA offices will be closed on

Monday, April 18, 2022

Resident Empowerment Coalition Newsletter

This is the place to connect with the BHA Resident Capacity Team, find resources in
the community, and learn about opportunities to connect with other residents. We

will be sharing updates, resources, and important information for our residents,
Local Tenant Organizations, and community partners.

For questions, email rec@bostonhousing.org
For updates on Covid-19 and BHA actions click here.

Resident Empowerment Coalition (REC) Updates

Tuesday, April 26, 2pm REC Meeting

The main goal of the REC is to engage residents in BHA programs, policymaking, and

community development opportunities.

We meet every other month on Zoom. Register below to join us.

RSVP

LTO & Resident Highlights

Send us pictures and updates of the events going on at your site and we could feature
you in our next newsletter!

Click the button below to email the REC.

Share Your Stories

mailto:rec@bostonhousing.org
https://www.bostonhousing.org/en/News/Coronavirus-Covid-19-BHA-Actions-and-Updates.aspx
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJErc-CspjgtGtxjGvOd8PbL5F2r4UpggB50
mailto:rec@bostonhousing.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/660aa5dc001/4f64038c-b8ff-4988-8a63-ce392eb1e15e.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/660aa5dc001/14377329-623c-42f0-8831-16960c49520f.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/660aa5dc001/34abead1-7b0b-4b80-9714-720e7d092edd.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/660aa5dc001/8484e175-bda6-473a-b560-8c0414df1b2d.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.boston.gov/departments/youth-engagement-and-employment/successlink-jobs
https://ofe.boston.gov/events/


LTO & Resident Reminders

Interested in starting a tenant organization at your development?

Reach out to the BHA’s Resident Capacity Program at rec@bostonhousing.org or
617-988-4299 for help starting the
LTO formation process. 

We can provide support and advice on anything from recruiting candidates, to finding
a large-scale printer to distribute ballots, to planning for Covid-safe elections, and
everything in between. 

Please reach out to us today whether you’re interested in running for a seat,
joining an elections committee, or just learning more! We can help start boards at
sites that do not have them, as well as support the elections where boards are
already established.

Sites that do not have LTOs still have Tenant Participation Funds! These can be
used for community events, supplies, and more to benefit the whole development.
Contact us at the information above to learn how to access these funds via a petition.

Visit our website to learn more!

Learn More

BHA Updates

Digital Equity

The Boston Public Library is helping people
connect to the internet with their Long Term
Lending Program. For more info, read the
attached flyer or go to www.bpl.org/long-
term-lending.

Feel free to reach out to
rec@bostonhousing.org for assistance
signing up.

mailto:rec@bostonhousing.org
https://bostonhousing.org/en/Center-for-Community-Engagement/Resident-Empowerment/LTO.aspx
http://www.bpl.org/long-term-lending
mailto:rec@bostonhousing.org


BHA Partner Programs & Updates

Northeastern University BHA Scholars Program

Current graduating high school
seniors or transfer students
who live in BHA public housing
are eligible for a full-tuition
scholarship from
Northeastern University!
Interested students can find out
more about this opportunity by
viewing the flyer below or
reaching out to
rec@bostonhousing.org.

Click the image to enlarge it.

2022 CITY OF BOSTON SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS NOW BEING
ACCEPTED

The City of Boston Scholarship Program is designed to support higher education,
and is available to Boston residents interested in pursuing an undergraduate
degree or continuing education in Massachusetts. Boston residents are
encouraged to apply online. The application deadline is Friday, April 29th at 5 PM.

mailto:sahar.lawrence@bostonhousing.org
https://boston-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/1orkX_D4VvxJOwfrw9cBvPFTqIb8BbyKoPBrVuGvBmwybmYspgAHcG0ghTW3dTiNcHQ8s8yIDWhXSKs6YtC6S3hH1DN08qS13GEpqVBG4IN7aTdPtp2W2pzYvn1SVv4QNt0osTzohdLFeFA


To be eligible for the scholarship, you must be a Boston resident for at least two
years as of January 1, 2022. The scholarship is for new or current college students
AND continuing education students who plan to attend a post-secondary school in
Massachusetts. 

By the time scholarships are awarded this summer, you must have graduated from
high school, or completed a GED program. Recipients remain eligible as long as they
remain in good academic standing with their school. New or current college students
receive up to $10,000 for up to four years ($2,500 for each year). Continuing
education students (students that have a gap of education of two years or more as a
non-student) receive up to $5,000 for up to two years ($2,500 for each year). 

To apply, or for more information or to access the application, please
visit: boston.gov/scholarship. The application deadline for this year is Friday, April
29th at 5 p.m. For questions, please contact us at COBscholarship@boston.gov.

Learn More

Economic Mobility Pathways
(EMPath) is a Boston-based
nonprofit that disrupts poverty
through direct services, advocacy,
research, and a global learning
network. To learn more about the
program please click on the the flyer
or call 617-259-2933.

Big Brothers Big Sisters of Eastern
Massachusetts has matched thousands
of local children and teens with amazing,
transformative mentors. For more
information, click the flyer, visit
emassbigs.org/enroll/child, or call 617-
956-0282.

Click the image to enlarge it.

https://boston-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/1mVK8a84QzKyE6YUuJSoCH5vG6xhDEgjDVSg2nUT9-hSdmYspgAGRq4whmgDJxLXD7VT_1x2PCI03SllAbhzskrQHcpWg6eRD38AgCn90NXFN5fdd1DarG7KQsizWrTje-05enVwVt9eGTw
mailto:COBscholarship@boston.gov
https://www.boston.gov/education/city-boston-scholarship-fund
https://www.empathways.org/
http://emassbigs.org/enroll/child


LAUNCH is a network of partners and
mentors who support young adults age
18-24 as they transition into adulthood
and the workforce. Mentors provide
close support, career navigation, college
prep, budgeting and credit assistance,
and much more.

Contact:
Fred Gomes
Outreach Manager at
Fred.Gomes@bostonpic.org
617-438-5486

Click the image to enlarge it.

Community Calendar

SuccessLink Youth Summer Job Fairs

https://unitedwaymassbay.org/our-impact/moving-families-out-of-poverty/launch/
mailto:Fred.Gomes@bostonpic.org


EMPath AMP Up Info Sessions

Tuesday, April 19th - 5:00PM
Averigüe si el estudio AMP Up es adecuado para usted asistiendo a una sesión
informativa en Zoom. Si está interesado y es elegible, puede tener la oportunidad de
obtener el apoyo de un mentor capacitado.

Registrarse para el martes 19 de abril

Thursday, April 21st - 4:00PM
Are you a Goal Getter? AMP Up Boston can help BHA residents get help achieving
their own goals. If you’re interested and eligible, register for an information session
to find out if participating in this study is right for you. Go to ampupboston.org for
more.

Register for Thursday April 21

Tuesday, April 26th - 5:00PM
Info Session Tomorrow at 5:00 PM. Find out if the AMP Up Boston Study is right for
you by attending an information session on Zoom. If you're interested and eligible,
you can have a chance to get support from a trained mentor to achieve your goals.

Register for Thursday April 21

Roxbury Center for Financial Empowerment
The Mayor's Office of Financial Empowerment is offering several free financial
coaching workshops and classes throughout the month! Visit their site for more
information.

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0qfu-hqD8iHNFjpGAS_frxnjcc6wfWEM2m
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcrd-6rrDkrGND6k40vsh5qMTkUWucdXgdY https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UI-BdyEanotYfckPH6NOg6_p89eb_mt-/view?usp=sharing


View Upcoming Workshops

Connect with the REC!

The Resident Capacity Program staff is available by phone and email, as well as in the office
several days a week to provide assistance to residents over the phone or video call.

Local Tenant Organizations should email their board-related requests and/or questions (i.e.
resources, tenant participation funds, laundry funds, etc.) to rec@bostonhousing.org.

mailto:rec@bostonhousing.org


Visit the LTO Resource Page
Visit the Resident Resource Page

Contact Us

BostonHousing.org CCECR Homepage

https://bostonhousing.org/en/Center-for-Community-Engagement/Resident-Empowerment/LTO/LTO-Resource-Page.aspx
https://www.bostonhousing.org/en/Center-for-Community-Engagement/Resident-Empowerment/Resident-Resources.aspx
mailto:rec@bostonhousing.org
http://bostonhousing.org
https://www.bostonhousing.org/en/CommunityEngagement.aspx

